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15th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Next week will be our annual Healthy Week (update letter about Hunstanton to follow). Throughout 
the week, children will take part in a variety of physical activities, learn about healthy lifestyles, and 
engage in sessions to support their mental wellbeing.    
 
We will finish the week with Sports Day on Friday 23rd May, where, children will compete to earn points 
for their houses. 
 
Key information for Sports Day: Friday 23rd PM 

 Gates open at 1pm.  Please arrive on time.  For security reasons, gates will be locked once 

everyone has entered.  There will be no access through the school office for late arrivals this 

year. 

 Seating for parents is available on the school side of the field/concrete 

 Pupils will sit on the far side of the field; under the trees in a shaded area. 

 FOES will have an ‘honesty box’ for drinks – please bring cash if you would like a refreshment. 

 Please ensure your child comes to school in the correct PE kit.   

 If necessary e.g. weather dependant, sun cream should be applied at home before school.  

Children may bring their own clearly named sun cream, provided they can apply it themselves.    

 Staff will ensure that all water bottles are refilled before children come out onto the field. 

 At the end of Sports Day, teachers will take children back to class.    

 Please do not collect children from the track.  We will give them a round of applause as they 

leave.  

 As children leave their class they will be given an ice pop.  Thank you, FOES. 

 Collection is as normal, outside your child’s classroom. 

 Parents may use staff toilets located in the Hall – please enter via the playground side-door 

closest to the Hall 

 
Thank you for your continued support in ensuring your child has been wearing the correct PE Kit at 
school.  During Healthy Week, children may come to school in PE Kit from Tuesday to Friday.   
Please ensure it is their smartest and plainest PE kit, in-line with our general expectations for 
Friday’s Sports Day.  
 
We are very much looking forward to a fun and active week and seeing you all on Friday 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jill Nicholls 
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